
Town of Westminster 

Massachusetts 01473 

Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee 

February 20, 2018 

 

Committee Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann 

Falconer, Pat Hatzis, Pat Streeter 

Others: Tom Torrans, Julie Belliveau 

Minutes Approved: January 30, 2018 

New Business: 

The committee met with Julie Belliveau to review staffing for the summer season. 

Mary Ann will meet with the Personnel Board to request the following changes: 

 Attendant positions changed to grade level 1 

 Attendant 2 position created for 16 years and older 

 

Heather will contact Sue Fischer to discuss senior staffing procedures.  

The committee created a preliminary check-in shack schedule. 

The Cub Scouts will hold an event at the pond in June.  

 The AWRSD ACE program will have an event at the pond in the spring. 

Old Business: 

Tom Torrans updated the committee on the 180 State Road East project.  

Next Meeting: March 20, 2018 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mary Ann Falconer  

 

 


